
 

 

 

 

 

    Wednesday 3rd June 2020  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Homework Update 

 

As we plan to welcome the return of our EYFS, Y1 and Y6 pupils we would like to 

make you aware of the following changes to home learning that will take place 

from the start of this week; 

 

F1, F2, Y1 and Y6 pupils 

We will no longer be posting out homework packs to those children that are not 

returning to school. There will be a 'lighter touch' homework on the class pages 

on the website, which will be put online each Monday.  

 

Y2, Y3, Y4 and Y5 pupils  

There will be a full home learning pack on the website each Monday morning. 

Homework packs will still be posted to those parents that have requested them.  

Please be aware that posted homework may be received later this week as it 

went out on Monday 1st June due to school being closed for half term.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mrs. C Hurst BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH NLE  

Headteacher      


